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21 March 2019 

James Stevenson-Wallace 
Chief Executive 
Electricity Authority 

Dear James 

Advice on arrangements for service providers’ to access input services 

Thank you for your letter dated 21 February 2019, requesting the IPAG provide advice on 
arrangements for service providers’ to access input services. 

At its meeting on 27 February 2019, the IPAG considered your letter and material 
presented by the IPAG secretariat. Following a group discussion, the IPAG agreed to: 

• provide advice on arrangements for service providers’ to access input services

• the project scope set out in your letter, with members proposing no changes.

The IPAG welcomes the opportunity to advise on arrangements for service providers’ to 
access input services and looks forward to working on the project, starting at the next 
IPAG meeting on 10 April 2019. 

Yours sincerely 

John Hancock 
Chairperson 
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